
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 18th  January 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I wanted to write to say how impressed I have been with your children and your 
response to remote learning. We have been amazed at the quantity and more 
important quality of the learning you have submitted.  
 
That said I want to remind you that every household is different and every child is 
different. Some days you may get every piece of learning done, others maybe one or 
two. Some days learning may look like full engagement in every google classroom 
activity, other days it might look like helping to cook dinner, going for a woodland 
walk, building lego models or reading books together. Respond to your children and 
your unique home life. If you are worried about completing home learning, let us 
know.  
 
We will continue to do all that we can to support you; with daily live lessons, and 
feedback on learning. We may be able to help with technology access, quiet spaces 
to learn, internet access, exercise books, phone calls, practical resources amongst 
other things. There is also a range of videos and documents to help with FAQs on 
each child’s google classroom under the classwork tab. Last week we sent out a list 
of wider agencies that may be able to support you too. We are still contactable, staff 
will respond to you to fit around their own work and home schedules. We will 
endeavour to get back to you within 48hrs (Monday- Friday).  
 
Well done again, your children are a credit to you and we are proud they are part of 
Eastry School. Thank you for your understanding, patience and perseverance with 
technology. At Eastry we have always believed that working with our families brings 
the best outcome for our children, that is even more apparent at the moment.  
 
Thank you for your support during this difficult time. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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